
Thank You for A Great 2014!
Carlson Software recently let me know that – for
the 5th year in a row!! – That CAD Girl was #1 in
sales of their desktop products!

I owe a huge “Thank You” to my current customers who come back
to me for additional purchases and for passing my name along to
others because I know I couldn’t do this without you.

The best compliments I receive are your referrals and I look
forward to working with you in 2015 and beyond.
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